A workshop for faculty students entitled "Preparations for Electronic Tests"

Under the auspices of Prof. Dr. Ahmed El-Minshawy - Acting President of the University, Prof. Dr. Ahmed
Mohamed Abdel Mawla - Dean of the faculty and Acting Vice President for Education and Student
Affairs, and under the supervision of Prof. Dr. / Hassan Refaat Hassan - Vice Dean for Education and
Student Affairs, Two workshops were held entitled "Preparations for Electronic Exams" for students of
the first year Pharm D and class "1" of the Clinical Pharmacy Program. Prof. Dr. Soad Abdel Latif Hassan -
Director of the Technology Services Unit, and Dr. Ahmed Safwat Aburya - Supervisor of E-learning, on
Wednesday and Thursday 9-10 November 2022.
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